
 

 
 
Notice of meeting of  

Dringhouses & Woodthorpe Ward Committee 
 
To: Councillors Holvey, Reid and Sunderland 

 
Date: Monday, 25 January 2010 

 
Time: 6.15 pm 

 
Venue: Woodthorpe Primary School 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 
1. Surgery    
 Your chance to meet: 

  
• Cllr Ann Reid  
• Cllr Tom Holvey  
• Cllr Sue Sunderland  
• Matthew Ward, Neighbourhood Management Officer  
• Your Street Environment Officer  
• Your Safer Neighbourhoods Policing Team  
• Jane Taylor, Dog Warden, to report issues and concerns 
• Lizzie Stevens, Outreach worker, York Citizens Advice 

Bureau 
  
Representatives from: 
  

• Group Response  
• CYC Planning Department  
• LIDL supermarket chain – see the proposals for the 

Edmond Wilson swimming pool site 
 
 

2. Welcome and Minutes    
 The minutes of the previous meeting will be signed and there will 

be an update on any action points. 
 



 
3. Safer Neighbourhoods Police Team    
 An introduction of PC Paul Maloney, your new area PC and an 

update on policing in the ward. 
 

4. York Magistrates    
 Malcolm Smith, will inform you on the Magistrates Community 

Engagement Initiative and provide an insight into magistrates 
powers. 
 

5. Highways Maintenance    
 Richard White, Assistant Director of Neighbourhood Services wil 

talk about road and footpath maintenance. 
 

6. Schemes 2010-11, Ward Budget Decision    
 Your chance to comment on the provisional schemes list and find 

out the final budget decisions for the next financial year. 
 

7. Have your say!    
 Your chance to ask questions about local issues and concerns. 

 
 
 

For more information about any of the following please contact the 
Democracy Officer responsible for servicing this meeting   
 

• Registering to speak 
• Business of the meeting 
• Any special arrangements 
• Copies of reports 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


